District Director, Joann Glasson April 2022

REPORT FROM THE RENO BOARD MEETINGS

It's been a busy 2 weeks in Reno with my first series of face-to-face board meetings as ACBL President. We had a series of discussions on the challenges facing our organization and I will keep you updated as progress is made this year.

Electronic Device Policy

Adapting to the way we all live today, electronic devices will now be allowed to be visible inside and outside of the playing area. Electronic devices (phones, Apple watches, etc.) must be turned off during the play of the hand, but can be used to check email and messages in between rounds. Penalties will still be assessed if your phone rings during the bridge session, but players can check their email in between rounds without penalty.

Stay well and please contact me anytime with any questions or concerns: joannglasson@msn.com

Joann